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From: Pastor Jon Gorman <gorman@afbmissions.com>
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 10:16 AM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: | want my voice heard

You don't often get email from gorman@afbmissions.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

To whom it may concern:

In reference to the planning meeting on November 21st, | am writing to object to the proposed rezoning of
the area east of Monument Hill and west of Misty Acres for housing development. Please do not allow a
high-density housing community in this area. As a resident who lives nearby, | will tell you that this area is
clearly not the right fit for this type of project.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Pastor Jon Gorman
1660 Plowman Place
Monument, CO 80132



